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Dr Peter Graves

Chief Executive

Bedfordshire & Hertfordshire Local Medical Committee Limited

The Shires

Astonbury Farm

Aston

Stevenage 

Herts SG2 7EG

Dear Peter
I am writing as follow-up to your letter to Neil dated 15th May concerning PBC, and apologies for the delay in responding.
The SHA is very committed to PBC and has been actively managing the performance of PCTs in this area. Whilst progress has been too slow over the last couple of years, we are seeing more focus on this issue and signs of real service change on the ground. 

I would be delighted to meet with local PBC groups to discuss their aspirations and current challenges and please get in touch if you would like to take this forward.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely


Dr Paul Watson
Director of Commissioning
cc. 
Andy Vowles

Elaine Ellis

East of England Strategic Health Authority


Victoria House


Capital Park


Fulbourn


Cambridge


CB21 5XB
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